
 

 
 

24 February 2025 
 

Our Ref: FOI 668 
 
Request 
 
We received your request on 31 January 2025 for the following information: 
 

Could you please also advice what the projected availability in 2025 looks like also 
including the new developments, Can I ask for a breakdown of number of 2 bedroom 
flats/houses 
   
I require this under freedom of information.  
 
04.02: 
To enable us to proceed with this please clarify: 
Is the information requested only for your Areas of Choice i.e. Carrivemaclone, Daisy 
Hill/Dominique Street and NewtownCloughogue? 
 
04.02: 
Please can you give me the breakdown of areas mentioned and also Newry city in 
general. 

 
Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 
 
Our response 
 
The delivery of new social housing under the Social Housing Development Programme is 
managed on a financial year basis.  Based on information provided by Housing Associations, 
who have responsibility for the construction of new social housing, there are no new 
developments currently programmed to complete in the Carrivemaclone, Daisy 
Hill/Dominique Street and NewtownCloughogue and Newry City CLA’s in 2025/26.   

There is a scheme on site at St Clare’s Convent within Newry City CLA which contains 30no. 
2 bed units and is currently anticipated to complete in 2026/27.  

This concludes our response. 


